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Question:
NEHTA has sent out to software vendors a License Agreement for Testing and a License
Agreement for Use of Healthcare identifiers but both these documents relate to the testing
period and not the ‘live’ rollout due in 18 days time (at the time of writing).
These contractual agreements for the live PCEHR are crucial to all parties as they relate to
issues of privacy, liability and tough provisions for ‘failure’, negligence and malfeasance. As
in any contractual situation the softwarc vendors need time to examine the contracts and
negotiate changes before signing. If this system is to be launched in 18 days, as you have

claimed for years, why is it that these crucial draft contracts still have not been given to the
system’s software vendors?

Answer:

The National E-Health Authority (NEHTA) has advised the Department of Health and
Ageing that a Licence Agreement, for the use of personally controlled electronic health
record (PCEHR) Licenced Materials for software vendors to use during their testing stages of
connection to the PCEHR system, 1s in the final stages of completion. This follows a
consultation period with software vendors. As part of the consultation period software
vendors were provided with time to examine the agreement and provide feedback.



